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NEWS RELEASE

October 14, 2008
Memorials To Be Dedicated For Bicyclists

On Saturday, October 18, permanent memorials will be dedicated to Kristy Gough and Matt
Peterson, two bicyclists who were tragically killed in the foothills of Cupertino. Please join us for
this brief ceremony as we honor the memory of our friends and family who have passed.

The morning's events will begin at 7:45 am with a gathering at Cupertino Civic Center, 10350
Torre Avenue in Cupertino. Light refreshments and coffee will be provided. At 8:15 am guests will
cycle up McClellan Road to Stevens Canyon Road, and gather at the entrance to Stevens Creek
Park, near the site of the accident. At 9 am there will be a brief ceremony and an unveiling of the
plagues and ghost bike. Members of the Gough and Peterson families will be present.

Members of the media wishing vehicle access to the site of the ceremony should be sure to arrive
at the Stevens Canyon Road location no later than 8:15 am. The road will be closed to ALL
automobile traffic once the bicyclists get underway. Stevens Canyon Road will reopen to vehicle
traffic by 10 am.
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